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On September 13, 2022, the High Noon team visited the Philippines during their Asia Pacific Tour. They 

received a warm welcome from the International Association for Youth and Students for Peace-

Philippines and the Family Federation for World Peace-Philippines. Bearing the theme, "Owning Your 

Sexuality", the High Noon Philippine tour gathered 347 blessed families and core members from five (5) 

distinguished places in the Philippines. 

 

High Noon, an organization dedicated to educating blessed families and young people on the value and 

importance of sexual integrity, delivered a very impactful message to young Filipino members and 

blessed families. The topic of the Heavenly view of sex and purity was given clearly by Mr. Sammy 

Uyama and Mr. Seiji Lindstrom. In addition, a wonderful message for the blessed couples about the 

Heavenly intimacy and happy couple relationship was beautifully delivered by the beautiful couple of 

David and Mitsue Wolfenbergers. Our blessed families and young people from the Philippines received 

much inspiration and learning during the program, especially in knowing one's identity and maintaining 

the couple's relationship. 

 

The High Noon seminars received very positive feedback, and interest in collaboration with High Noon 

was visible, especially on how to adopt the High Noon organization here in the Philippines. At the end of 

the seminar, reflections were collected from the participants, and in return, they received a book entitled 

"Core of the Universe" written by Mr. David Wolfenbergers. This book explores True Parent's words 

about sexuality and the relationship between husband and wife. The High Noon team also received 

certificates of appreciation for their time and passion in their field of volunteerism and for choosing the 

Philippines to be part of their historical Asia Pacific Tour. 


